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May 23, 2014 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:   Chair Marissa Madrigal 
 
FROM:   Kathleen Todd  
    Office of Citizen Involvement 
 
RE:   Citizen Budget Advisory Committee Appointments/Reappointments 
 
The following Multnomah County citizens are recommended for reappointment to 
their current Citizen Budget Advisory Committee (CBAC): Ruth Jones and Larry 
Betcher to the Department of Community Justice CBAC, Brenda Ray Scott to the Non 
Departmental CBAC, and Julie Cieloha and Phyllis Thiemann to the Sheriff’s Office CBAC.  
These 2nd term appointments will end June 30, 2017.  
 
The following Multnomah County citizens are recommended for appoint to a Citizen 
Budget Advisory Committee (CBAC):  Jordan Ritchie and Zoe Wyse to the Department of 
Community Justice CBAC, Michael Wade to the Non Departmental CBAC; Brian Harvey, 
Karla Forsythe, Kay Metsger, Carolyn Manke, and Debra Giannini to the Department of 
Community Services CBAC, Sandy Litt and Cormac Burke to the Department of County 
Management CBAC, Lisabeth Kaufman and Richard LaDick to the District Attorney’s CBAC, 
and Bob Pung and Dana Fuller to the Sheriff’s Office CBAC.  These first term appointments 
will end June 30, 2017. 
These candidates meet the appointment and reappointment criteria set forth by the CIC 
for membership on CBACs.  They have all successfully participated in CBAC 
meetings, discussions, trainings, and field trips.  The first term appointments will fill 
vacancies due to term limits. The 2nd term appointees are eager to continue serving on 
their particular CBAC.   Interest forms are on file in the Office of Citizen Involvement.  
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